
A NEW
GREEN SPACE

Type A Projects, BronxWorks Inc., 
and L+M Development Partners 
want to hear your input on a new 
public, community green space 
located on River Ave.  
 
This future community asset 
promises to be a key component 
of their new affordable housing 
project, River Commons.

Share your ideas 
by attending the

in-person 
Community 
Workshop! 

When
February 21st, 2024
6:30 - 8:00 PM
in-person

Where 
BronxWorks 
McLaughlin 
Community Center
1130 Grand Concourse
(Corner of McClellan St)

Community Workshop #1

Join Us!
¡Únase!

On River Ave between 167th and 168th Streets


